



TO:			Kate Wall, Town Clerk
FROM:		Maureen Giusti, AICP, Town Planner
SUBJECT:	Cancellation of the Plan of Conservation and 					Development Committee Meeting
DATE:		April 27, 2023

The Town of Berlin 2023 Plan of Conservation and Development Committee meeting scheduled for April 27, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. in the
 Doc MacIntosh Conference Room (113) has been cancelled.



